
13/11/23- Parent Consultations
14/11/23- Zak Hull, KS2 Visitor
15/11/23- South Craven 5/6 girls
football after-school
15/11/23- Parent Consultations
17/11/23- Year 3/4 Archeology Day
17/11/23- Children In Need Day
17/11/23- Silver Birch Forest School
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Next week are parents’consultation
meetings - make sure you have booked
your meeting with your childs’teacher.

Diary Dates

Our adventures at Steeton Primary School this week...
It has been our busiest week yet, but it has flown by in the blink of an eye. On Monday, we
received notification that Ofsted were going to be inspecting school. We have been waiting a while,
as our last inspection was in 2018. The leadership team spent a few hours on the phone with the
inspector and then on Tuesday and Wednesday, they were in school. We will receive the report over
the coming weeks and you will be the first to know the outcome! Needless to say, everything ran
smoothly; nothing was out of the ordinary and therefore many of the children will not have even
noticed! I could not be more proud to be Head of School at Steeton Primary.
On Tuesday, several children went to Lund Park for cross country. The weather is getting wetter
and colder which makes the terrain super-tricky but well done to everyone. Joseph and Anna won
their  races, with Florence a close second and Alex was a commendable 4th. We are very proud of
you all. It takes a strong spirit and resilience to run cross country - true Forest principles!
KS1 are enjoying their dinosaur themed lessons - apparently there have been dinosaurs spotted in
the playground!
We received the edit of our school video this week. It is so good! I am just getting it set up on
the website and will then make sure that you have access to it. So many parents and friends of
Steeton sponsored it and we are grateful - we couldn't  have done it without you all.
Forest School Fridays are in full flow each week. If your child has forest school, please make sure
that they have appropriate clothes - it can be very cold and often wet. 
We are building up a lot of lost property again. Please write your child’s name in every item,
especially coats and jumpers so that Miss Kershaw can return them to your children.
Finally, you may have noticed that Miss Bingham has not been around lately. Unfortunately she is
very poorly and has spent the last couple of months in hospital. We hope she will be back with us
soon and she sends everyone a big, “Hello!”

10th November 2023
Autumn Term 

Week 9

Noah Griffiths

Sehrish Yasin

Eva Reeve
Zakariyya Hussain

Alexander Elliot

Hafsah Shakeel

Mahdi Iqbal

Logan Cann
Toby

Longden

Whole of Holly class

Farhan Hussain
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Our adventures at Steeton Primary School this week...

3rd November 2023
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Week 9

Thank you to:


